
Recommendations from the Recanvass/Recount Committee to the SCC for a resolution 

to be applied to official recanvass requests. The resolution accepting these 

recommendations passed on Thursday, February 13, 2020. 

 

1. Math Worksheet does not match the publicly reported results: ​The 

publicly reported results should be corrected to match the Math Caucus 

Worksheet.  

 

2. The viability was miscalculated in the caucus: ​The viability number 

should not be changed. Most commonly the issue is that the caucus rounded 

down and not up as they should have. However, if this number were to be 

changed the alignments would change. Therefore, decisions made by individuals 

would be made void and some of the groups that were considered viable would 

now not be considered viable. This would lead to disenfranchising some of the 

caucusgoers because they now cannot realign, since the caucusgoers believed 

they were in a viable group. 

3. The caucus misapplied the rules: ​This is most often seen in rounding issues 

applying the choices made in the room with rounding the numbers up or down. 

This is also seen when the results showed too few or too many delegates. The 

rules from the DSP should be applied correctly. The rules being applied does not 

change the decisions made by caucusgoers since it is only applied to the final 

alignment numbers.  

 

4. What to do if a game of chance is needed: ​If changes are made during the 

Recanvass because the rules were applied incorrectly and a coin flip is now 

required, a Administrator should administer a game of chance. This again, does 

not change the choice of the caucusgoers and respects the certification of the 

alignments.  

 


